MOSE

Date: June 08, 2020

FCC ID: A94432893R

To the attention of
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

To whom it may concern:

We, Bose Corporation, hereby declare that, Model: 432893R.

The product size is very small and the surface is not flat. There is not enough
space to show either the FCC ID on the product body. Therefore, we would
like to apply for exemption to show both the FCC ID. in the owner’s manual
instead.

Best Regards

Mark Hetherman

Manager, EMC group, BOSE PAE
Phone (508)766-1430

Email: mark_hetherman®@bose.com



